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Paving closes lanes on Highway 1A east of Calgary

Calgary... Motorists can expect delays and lane closures on Highway 1A east of Calgary.

Paving and line painting begins June 21 and affects from the highway from Calgary’s east city
limits to its junction with Highway 1 near Chestermere. Traffic will be reduced to one lane
during construction. Work will be completed by July 9, weather permitting.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs, message boards, and flag people.
Motorists are reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when
workers are present.

-30-
Media inquiries may be directed to:
Nino Delaurentiis John MacMichael
Construction Manager Project Manager
Alberta Transportation EBA Engineering Consultants Ltd.
403-382-4072 403-723-6925

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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